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                OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
 

 

2012 CENSUS 

 

 

The 2012 Census of Gibraltar will take place on Monday 12 November.         
Enumerators will begin the delivery of the Census Forms to households on 
Wednesday 7 November.  Everyone is required by law to take part in the 
Census by either completing a Census Form or by being included on one. 
 
The information given on the Census Forms is protected by the confidentiality 
provisions of the Census Act and the Data Protection Act.  The Census is 
used by the Government and other organisations for policy-making, planning 
for future education, housing, employment, health, transport and other needs 
and services. 
 


